
Quynn Red Mountain
Please NO to a air permit for the Aluminum Dynamics Project! This is not what we need in
southern Arizona. Winds move the harmful solid particles and liquid droplets throughout the
region. Considering the drought and other challenges we all are experiencing, southern AZ
residents do not need this plant. Please tell them NO. Thank you for looking out for human, animal
and plant residents of southern AZ.


